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31 August 2020 
 
 
 
 
Mathew Hooton 
 
By email: fyi-request-13514-391eba67@requests.fyi.org.nz 
Ref:  H202006108 
 
 
Dear Mathew Hooton 
 
Transfer of your request for official information 
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 14 August 2020 
for: 
 

“On 11 August, the Prime Minister announced that "we have a [Covid-19] resurgence 
plan". 
Under the Official Information Act. I request a copy of the resurgence plan.” 
 

The Ministry of Health believes the information you have requested is more closely aligned with 
the functions of the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC). For this reason, I 
have decided to transfer your request to DPMC under section 14 of the Act. You can expect a 
response to this part of your request from DPMC in due course.   
 
Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision 
to transfer your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Nick Allan  
Manager OIA Services 
Office of the Director-General 
 
 
 


